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This bill would allow new early childhood programs to become eligible to accept early learning 

scholarships. Currently, programs must have a three- or four-star rating in the quality rating and 

improvement system to accept the scholarships. This bill would allow new programs affiliated with 

programs that already have a three- or four-star rating to accept the scholarships, as long as the on-site 

director of the new program has managerial experience operating a three- or four-star rated program. 

 


